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From: PPO Engagement 
Sent: Friday, 14 February 2020 1:43 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package

 
 

From: ] On Behalf Of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions 
Mailbox 
Sent: Thursday, 30 January 2020 12:16 PM 
To: PPO Engagement  
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package 
 
 
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, 30 January 2020 10:54 AM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox  
Subject: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package 
 
  
  
Submitted on Thu, 30/01/2020 - 10:54 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: Robert 
Last Name: Shepherd 
Name Withheld: No 
Email: l  
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Bringelly 2567 
Submission file:  
1.-bob-shepherd---submission---28-january-2020.pdf  
 
Submission: See Attached 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/western-sydney-aerotropolis-planning-package 
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Robert & Lee-Anne Shepherd 
 Bringelly NSW 2556 

 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday, 28 January 2020 
 

RE: WESTERN SYDNEY AEROTROPOLIS PROPOSED LAND ACQUISITION DATED 

05.12.2019 

As property owners of our forever after home it is devastating to think we have to fight for the 

home we have built and lived in for 23 years. 

We are unimpressed with all of the stressful process that the Western Sydney Planning 

Partnership has put us through for the past 18 months. 

Receiving another proposed planning policy on the 05.12.2019 is ridiculous. This is 

confirming that this whole Aerotropolis Plan is still up in the air. 

Having to attend Council Meeting (Which tell us nothing) is stressful and a waste of time. 

Writing these submissions and pouring our hearts out is also becoming stressful and 

tedious.  

After investigating and researching our options on relocating, we feel our home and land is 

not replaceable. We live on  acres of well maintained land with a large house, huge shed 

and pool. We will need to be compensated with replacement value. 

Where do you expect us to find another estate with no traffic problems, no noise problems, 

no people problems and no police problems?! 

We are extremely disappointed at what appears to be a very amateur attempt to obtain 

Kelvin Park Land.  

This new proposal separates a group of us to be acquired immediately and a group that lives 

on South Creek to be worthless and no information on the rest of our Estate. 

I personally think the Government has no idea what they are doing. I think you will simply 

rezone us later when you obtain our land, so I expect to be treated fairly. 

Examples of your Governments incompetence: 

- Non-Urban Land – Didn’t happen 

- 1/1000 Flood Line – Didn’t happen 

- Government to purchase all of Kelvin Park  ??? 

- All the Land of Kelvin Park to be purchased at the same value ??? 

 

 

Regards 

 

Robert Shepherd 
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